
The Monarch’s Way Singers 
 

A new singing group known as The Monarch’s Way Singers, under the leadership of  

Carole Thomas, have been rehearsing since early summer. 

  

Their first performance will be  

at The Harvest Festival Service  
in Findon Church  

on Sunday 16th September at 10.00am 
 

Before the Service there is to be a procession, 

starting at Cissbury Allotments at 9.15am 

and walking to the Church. 

The Singers will be participating in the procession 

and leading the singing during the Service. 
 

 

 

If you would be interested in joining this new group come along on   

Sunday 16th September and talk to Carole or any member of the group. 

 

Here is a photo of the group at their August rehearsal. 


